
Prescription Monitoring
Program Guidelines



What is the Prescription Monitoring Program (PMP)?

The Prescription Monitoring Program (PMP) is a statewide electronic
database.

It tracks controlled substance prescriptions, including medical
cannabis purchases.

The Prescription Monitoring Program is managed by the Mississippi
Board of Pharmacy.

Purpose

Prevent misuse, ensure patient safety, and assist healthcare decisions.



Practitioners

Practitioners are required to review patient prescription history in the
PMP prior to issuing a medical cannabis certification.

The PMP is an essential tool in identifying potential misuse or
diversion of controlled substances, including medical cannabis.

Dispensaries

Dispensaries must report all medical cannabis sales to the PMP
within 24 hours.



Resources

Prescription Monitoring Program regulations for practitioners are
outlined in Title 15, Part 22, Subpart 2 of the MSDH Administrative
Rules

Practitioners or Dispensaries experiencing technical issues with the
Prescription Monitoring Program can request assistance from
Bamboo Health:

        Phone:1-855-5MS-4PMP (1-855-567-4767)
        Email:https://pmpclearinghouse.zendesk.com/hc/eh-us/

For non-technical or data entry questions, assistance can be found:

        Phone: 601-899-0138 
        Email: MSPMPASSIST@mbp.ms.gov 
        Website: https://pmp.mbp.ms.gov
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https://www.mmcp.ms.gov/sites/default/files/Documents/MMCP%20Regs%20adopted%2010.23%20by%20Board.%20Final%20vs.%20Black%20lined%20only%201.12.24.pdf
https://www.mmcp.ms.gov/sites/default/files/Documents/MMCP%20Regs%20adopted%2010.23%20by%20Board.%20Final%20vs.%20Black%20lined%20only%201.12.24.pdf
https://pmpclearinghouse.zendesk.com/hc/eh-us/

